MUNSON, CACCIOLA & SEVERIN, LLP
ATTORNEYS AT LAW
SUITE 402
1029 WESTTHIRD AVENUE
ANCHORAGE, ALASKA 99501
TELEPHONE: (907) 272-8401
bcf@bcfaklaw.com

May 22, 2024

Hon. Alice Ruby
Daniel Decker

141 Main St.
Dillingham, AK 99576

Dear Mayor Ruby and Mr. Decker:

After more than 15 years in our office on 8™ Avenue, we’ve moved to a new, larger space
overlooking Cook Inlet. Our new address is 1029 West 3¢ Avenue, Suite 402, Anchorage,
Alaska 99501. (You may know it as the red building, Resolution Plaza, around the corner from
Snow City Café). We hope you’ll stop by anytime you’re in the area.

In addition, although you’ll find the same lawyers in our new office, we’ve also updated
the firm’s name to reflect the partner changes that have occurred over the past several years. So
when you stop by the new office, you’ll find us under the sign reading Munson, Cacciola &
Severin, LLP.

Last but certainly not least, we’re pleased to announce a new addition to the team, Rob
Palmer. Rob has worked in the City and Borough of Juneau’s department of law for over a
decade and has served as the head Borough Attorney for nearly six years. Before that he
represented private and public clients in both Alaska and Washington. We look forward to Rob
bringing his extensive experience to the firm.

Please contact us any time if you have any questions or want to discuss anything at all.
Thank you as always for allowing us to work with you.

Sincerely,
MUNSON, CACCIOLA & SEVERIN, LLP
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Charles A. Cacciola



